SUNY Downstate Medical Center

Symposium on Neuroethics of Memory @ SUNY Global Center (116 East 55th Street, bet. Park & Lexington Avenues)

Friday, December 9, 2011 9:00 am – 4:00 pm

Registration

ame:	
astitution:	
mail:	
elephone:	
AX:	
ny dietary restrictions:	

Please email registration to <u>ellen.telesca@downstate.edu</u>, or FAX to (718) 270-3378 by December 8, 2011.

There is no registration fee, thanks to the generous support of the John Conley Foundation for Ethics and Philosophy in Medicine.

The Neuroethics of Memory symposium program with speakers and session titles will be available at http://downstate.edu/grad/Neuroethics.html. For more information, contact Dr. Kathleen Powderly, Kathleen.Powderly@downstate.edu, (718) 270-3780.